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HOUSTON, TEXAS (77004)
PHONE 522-1001

June 28, 1972

Mr., Carl W. Dabelstein

3300 North 56th Street

Lincoln, Nebraska (68507)

Dear bir:

We are in receipt of your report of reception of our station KCOH,
on June 22, 1972 and wish to advise that your report is correct in

every detail.

Thank you for your interest and we will be glad to hear from you
any time.

Sincerely,
RADIO STATION KCOH
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Travis Gardner
Vice President/Operations
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